
Dear Mayor and Council: 

Hello, 

My name is Shaelyn Turcotte, and I have been asked by the director of the Miss North Ontario 
Regional Canada Pageant, Cheryl Kozera, to once again represent myself as well as the beautiful town of 
Temagami at the pageant held in Sudbury May 9-11, 2019. I have been a lifelong resident of Temagami 
and look forward to promoting our beautiful community at MNO this year.  

As such, I am seeking sponsorship in the form of advertising. Attached you will find various ways 
to support me on my journey to becoming Miss North Ontario 2019. A program book will be given to 
those who attend the pageant with your advertisement included. As well, the advertisements will 
appear on screen while I am on stage. This is a great way to promote your business, as hundreds will be 
seeing this advertisement! You will also receive a program book for any donation over $200.00. Tax 
receipts can also be issued for your donation! Fun fact… when I participated in this pageant in 2016, I 
won the award for the most sponsors! Thank you, Temagami!   

As well, I am once again fundraising for a charity called Northern Ontario Families of Children 
with Cancer. This is an amazing charity that supports Northern Ontario families who have to travel to get 
cancer treatments. The money goes towards accommodation, travel and parking fees, educational and 
emotional support, housekeeping, therapy, amongst many other services for the patients and their 
families. If you would like to make a donation on behalf of myself and the community of Temagami, I 
will be accepting donations through a GoFundMe page that can be found on my personal or “Shaelyn 
Turcotte for Miss North Ontario 2019” Facebook page, or you can email shaelynturcotte@hotmail.com 
to do an e-transfer, where I will be donating it to the charity as part of my pageant preparation. In the 
past, I have done fundraisers in Temagami for this charity and they are so appreciative. Although being 
at school does not allow me to organize this event again in time for the pageant, I would still like to be 
able to contribute to this worthy cause and appreciate your assistance! More information on the charity 
can be found at www.nofcc.ca.  

The Miss North Ontario Regional Canada Pageant provides young women with an exceptional 
range of opportunities for growth and empowerment. Having participated in this event in the past, I 
have witnessed first-hand how this event has prepared me to become a more confident and driven 
individual. Included in the itinerary are workshops, photo-shoots, an interview, on-stage questions and 
driven speakers to help instill confidence, communication and presentation skills that are transferable to 
every aspect of life. It is a great opportunity to make connections and promote the area you live in, with 
opportunities for further advancement to national pageants. These include Miss Teenage Canada, Miss 
World Canada, Miss Universe Canada, and Top Model Canada. More information on the pageant can be 
found at www.missnorthontario.com.  

In 2016, I represented the town of New Liskeard in this pageant after winning the title of the 
2015 New Liskeard Fall Fair Harvest Queen. I was an ambassador for the region at various events 
throughout Ontario, such as the Canadian National Exhibition in Toronto and the Ontario Association of 
Agricultural Societies Convention, also in Toronto. However, Miss North Ontario was my first larger 
pageant and I enjoyed every minute of it. I placed in the Top 16 Semi-finalists, won an Entrepreneur and 
organizational award, placed top 6 for an Ambassador award (raising the most money for NOFCC), and 
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placed top 4 for talent! It was an exceptional experience and I could not be more thrilled to have been 
asked to return. 

I would like to thank you in advance for supporting me on my journey to the Miss North Ontario 
pageant. Without the sponsors, this amazing experience would not be possible! Should you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact myself, or Cheryl Kozera. See contact information attached in the 
Delegate Sponsor Letter. 

Thank you,  

Shaelyn Turcotte 

Miss Temagami 2019 


